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13/08/2018  14:21:442018/3110/P COMMNT Michael Hart As a resident of Maresfield Gardens, I would like to support this application, as it will make a positive 

contribution to the street scape. In the main, this is because the change in the roof profile as one moves from 

no 21 to no 19 is currently very stark, no doubt due to the historic changes that took place at no 19. The 

proposal on offer for no 21 will certainly help to mask this stark change, whilst at the same time will not really 

alter the way that 21 looks from the street, as the changes are very subtle

13/08/2018  13:05:572018/3110/P SUPPRT Daniel We have lived just a few houses away from number 21 on Maresfield Gardens for a number of years, and 

know the building in question well. We have seen a lot of construction take place over the last 6 years. The 

proposals will not harm in any way the look of the building, and in fact may serve to improve the street scape. 

We are in support of what is being planned as it will not be to the detriment of the overall look of the road and 

surrounding area.
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